
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tuesday 24th April 2018 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 

I am becoming increasingly concerned with the number of children reporting 
that they play the new game ‘Fortnite’.  
 
The UK the Video Standards council rate Fortnite as PEGI 12 for frequent 
scenes of mild violence. It is not suitable for persons under 12 years of age. 
 
The VSC expand on the PEGI rating by stating that “Violence consists of you 
using whatever weapons you can find or make to fend off the monsters of the 
Storm and save the survivors. Damage is dealt by numbers and life bars and 
monsters disappear in a purple flash when defeated.” 
 
I am concerned that playing such games normalises violent behaviour 
towards others and such games are often mirrored in the school playground.  
 
If you would like to discuss this further with someone in school please contact 
myself or your child’s class teacher.  
 
Thankyou for your support,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Neil Clarke 
Phase 3 Leader  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

The following is an extract from www.commonsensemedia.org relating to the game 

‘Fortnite’. The website provides parents overviews for most games and is a useful tool for 

keeping up to date with the games children play online.  

 

 

http://www.commonsensemedia.org/

